HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH ORDER OF WORSHIP Pastor Earl Roach January 16, 2022

Announcements

Prayer

Call to Worship

"O God, Our Help in Ages Past" #74

"Stronger"

Missionary Focus/Intercessory Prayer

Chuck Robertson

Special Music

Melody Brown

Message

Earl Roach

Hymn of Invitation

"The Wonderful Cross"

Benediction

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body will be at the front of the platform should you desire prayer & counsel.

** In order to enhance your worship service with us today, we ask that all mobile devices be set to quiet or vibrate.

If you are a first-time guest, we want to offer you a warm welcome to Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church. Thank you for joining us this Lord's Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting. Please fill out the "Welcome" card on the back of the pew in front of you. Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your gift to us. Please take one of our "Welcome Packets" home with you. It contains information on the missions and ministries of our church.

- Noah's Park is today at 11:00 a.m. for children ages 5 to 11.
- Financial Statement for December is available on all entrance tables.

Thank you, Twinkle Cole, for providing the beautiful flowers in our sanctuary for the month of January.

The East Coast **Men's Bible Conference** is scheduled for March 11-12 at Englewood Baptist Church in Rocky Mount. Early registration is only \$35.00, now through February 24. If you plan to attend, please place your name on the sign-up sheet on the table next to the church office. A poster, with the roster of speakers, is on the bulletin board next to the nursery.

Hopkins Chapel OPEN MIC Night is Friday, January 21st at 7:00 – 9:30 p.m. This is your opportunity to showcase your talent in a relaxed time of fellowship. If you would like to sign up to sing, play an instrument, etc., please go to the following link to register.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080d48a9a72ea64-hopkins

Please come & bring a friend to support our performing church family in a Christian atmosphere. Hope to see you there!

It's time for a New Directory!

Universal Church Directories will be working with us on January 27-29, 2022. Additional details can be found in your bulletin insert.

Please see sign up for your preferred time on the sheets in the foyer or Monday through Friday online at www.ucdir.com using church code nc314 and password photos.

It's important to note, if you have more than five family members being photographed, please reserve two appointments consecutively (such as 6:00 and 6:10).

If you have any questions, please contact Gina Bryant or Pat Perry.

If you attend Sunday School, your 2021 Contribution Statement is in your classroom. All other statements are located on front pew, along with Christmas cards. Any statements not picked up will be mailed by the end of January. If you have any questions regarding your statement, please contact Pat Perry. Thanks!

In the event of a cancellation of regularly scheduled services due to inclement weather, please check local TV stations WRAL, WTVD or the Hopkins General Discussion page on Facebook for updated info.

Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers, and outreach activities. Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.

January 2022 Ushers: Mike Bullock and Jimmy Vaughan

Nursery Schedule Today: Susan Pierce and Janet Alford January 23, 2022: Susan Pierce and Janet Alford Jill Ferrell and Cindy Ellington

 Weekly Need for 2021/2022 budget
 \$5,167.00

 Offering January 9, 2022
 \$3,015.25

 YTD (*Overage*)
 \$8,736.97









